
 

 

March 2023 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 

RE: Summer School  
Welcome to Kings Langley School! 
 
We hope you are very excited to be joining us at Kings Langley School in September.  As a school, 

we believe in making the transition period as easy as possible for the students and with this in 

mind, are planning to run a summer school to enable students to meet fellow students, get a feel 

of the building and meet some of the staff before they start in September.  

 
We will run the summer school at Kings Langley School from Monday 21st August to Friday 25th 

August 2023. There will be a variety of activities run by a team of staff, including myself during the 

week from 8.30am to 2.30pm. The theme of the week is “My Character” and will involve students 

learning about themselves, others and the Kings Langley School family. This will be achieved 

through a programme including art, drama, technology and sport, to name but a few. 

 
The cost for this week will be £150. This cost covers all the activities, resources, lunches and 

snacks for each day. We believe this will be of benefit to all our new year 7 students and we would 

thoroughly recommend this opportunity.  It will be a great introduction to Kings Langley School, 

and will give students a head-start on their new school year.  

 

Last year 132 out of 216 students attended. We asked students for feedback and received some 

great feedback. 

 Did you feel that the staff made you feel welcome and safe at summer school? 100% Yes 
 Did you make new friends at summer school? 96% Yes 
 Did you feel more confident coming into the school building and finding your way around 

by the end of summer school? 94% Yes 
 It was amazing definite 10/10 
 Overall I loved summer school and if I could, I’d do it again 
 I think it was a realy good experience and I’m so glad I went, as I made new friends and 

had a really good time! 
 I found summer school really fun.  The teachers were really nice, and welcoming.  I don’t 

really have anything you can improve on.  Thank you for taking time off your summer 
holidays to come to summer school. 

 

As we believe this is such a valuable experience, we do not want finance to stop students from 

engaging in this activity. We are able to provide further monetary aid to those families who are 

entitled to pupil premium funding and would encourage any family that requires support to 

contact us.  

 



 

 

We hope this is an opportunity that your child will want to take advantage of and would ask you to 

complete the application form  by clicking on the link in your email by Friday 19th May 2023. If 

you have further questions, please feel free to contact me via the school office number 

01923 264504 or by email jenningsr@kls.herts.sch.uk 

 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
   
Mrs R Jennings 

Deputy Headteacher 

 
 
 


